
3-29-17 

 

President Lori Schmaltz called the regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on this 29
th

 day 

of March, 2017 at 7:00 pm.  Council members Rachel Spear, Kim Meckle, Theresa Hoke, and Karissa Gahner 

were also present. 

 

Minutes of the 3-2-17 meeting were read and approved.  Spear/Hoke AIF 

 

Preparation for the Community Easter Event, hosted by the park board, was reviewed to ensure everything was 

ready.  Arthur Company donated money to be put towards larger prize purchases. 

 

The Christmas tree in the park was taken care of by various park board members and will be removed before the 

Easter egg hunt. 

 

The May meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held Wednesday, May 3
rd

 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:27 pm upon motion by Meckle/Gahner. AIF 


